

All Saints Catholic College



Dear Parents

Results Day for Year 11 examinations is Thursday 22nd August. All pupils can collect their results from 9.00am until 11.30 am. They will be distributed in the school canteen with pupils entering via the normal pupil gate onto the main yard.

If pupils are on holiday or are unable to collect their results on the day, alternative arrangements may be requested as long as pupils inform the College, in writing, of the alternative request. Results will not be distributed without written permission from the pupil.

If pupils are unable to collect their results in person they need to ensure that the enclosed Candidate Permission Form is completed and returned to school by 22nd August for the attention of Mrs Ahmet or it can be emailed to aahmet@allsaintscatholiccollege.com

Postal results will be sent on 22nd August.

If pupils cannot collect in person then a named person can collect the results on the pupil's behalf, the named representative will need some means of identifying themselves alternatively they can have them emailed.

Support will be available for pupils requiring additional advice and guidance on receipt of their results.

Our GCSE results are published in the local paper and the Manchester Evening News. On the day your child will be asked to give permission to allow us to report to local newspapers the results of the school. This will include their name and GCSE results. As part of GDPR we must have their permission to do this. If you know in advance that your child would not like this and you would like your child's name omitted please contact school (Mrs Ahmet at aahmet@allsaintscatholiccollege.com) asap and let us know.

Please don't hesitate to contact the school office if you need any further information.

Yours sincerely

N Gilligan Headteacher

BE INSPIRED. BE EXCELLENT. SUCCEED

All Saints Catholic College. Birch Lane, Dukinfield, Cheshire, SK16 5AP.
Telephone: 0161 338 2120 Email: schooloffice@allsaintscatholiccollege.com Website: www.allsaintscatholiccollege.com

Ms N. Gilligan, Headteacher.





All Saints Catholic College



Candidate Results Permission Collection Form 2024

Collection of your GCSE results will take place on Thursday 22nd August.

However, if you are unable to collect them in person, please complete the below form and return to the Exams Officer at aahmet@allsaintscatholiccollege.com, by 19th August.

andidate N	lame:	
lease choo	se one of the follo	wing options:
Option 1	Postal*	House Number: Street Name: Town/City: Postcode:
Option 2	Email**	Email Address: (must be a personal email with a named person and not a generic email address)
Option 3	Representative (to collect on behalf of candidate)	Name: (Please note that Identification will be required on collection of results. Results will not be released until ID has been seen)
o arrive		on results day, please be aware that this could take a couple of days
Learner Signature:		Date:

BE INSPIRED. BE EXCELLENT. SUCCEED

All Saints Catholic College. Birch Lane, Dukinfield, Cheshire, SK16 5AP.
Telephone: 0161 338 2120 Email: schooloffice@allsaintscatholiccollege.com Website: www.allsaintscatholiccollege.com Ms N. Gilligan, Headteacher.

